
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

Through: Council Member Latisha Johnson, Chair, Internal Operations Standing 

Committee 

From:   Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative 

to 

Date:    4/12/2023 

RE:       Requesting LPD to draft resolution establishing June 17 as Black Male 

Awareness Day  
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

I am requesting that the Legislative Policy Division drafts a resolution establishing June 
17 as Black Male Awareness Day in the city of Detroit. Resolution should add language 
to the attached draft created by Courageous Inc.  
 
Thank you in advance for drafting this resolution. If you have any questions, please contact 

Brian White from my office at whiteb@detroitmi.gov. 

 
 
cc:   Honorable Colleagues 
 
 

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Brian White  

Position: Chief of Staff 

mailto:whiteb@detroitmi.gov

